
Mr. Kerop Bedoukian 
Ararat Rug Co., Ltd. 
3457 Park Avenue 
Montreal, Que., Canada 

Dear Mr. Bedoukian: 

January 22, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Steward­
ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 £or that 
purpose. 

Our receipt 120197 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 
mk 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashi n 
Office of the Pri mate 


